



                                   

Good Morning Regency PB Club Members,


Today, April 9th, is the day to sign-up for one of the 
Regency Pickleball Club Clinics. 


The clinics were specifically designed to address 
your individual needs. Both the clinic description 
and the clinic instructor were planned carefully, in 
order to provide a variety of choices for a variety of 
levels.


Please take time to reflect on the “RMPC Self 
Rating Fact Sheet 2025”. This is a great resource 
that can help you identify your pickleball skill level, 
and as a result, help with the clinic selection 
process. The fact sheet can be found on our 
website “regencyatmonroepickleballclub.org", click “Downloads” 
look under “Club Events”. 


http://regencyatmonroepickleballclub.org


Out of respect for our 236 current members, the PB 
Club Board requests that members select “One” 
clinic that best suits you personally. You can put 
your name on the “Wait List” for additional clinics.


Finally, we ask if you are unable to attend any of 
the Regency Pickleball Club Functions, Clinics, 
Socials…, please reach out to us. The sooner we 
know, we can invite the many friends who have 
been waitlisted. The planning for all events, whether 
ordering food, filling clinic spots, or player spots 
relies on attendance. Your thoughtfulness is greatly 
appreciated.


Now…on with the “Sign Ups”!


Always Grateful-

Come Pickle With Us,

Lisa



